FAMIS v5 Flash #174 — FAMIS and EIS will not be available on Saturday Dec 6, 2014 from
12:00am (midnight) to 12:00pm (12 Hours)

WHO: All Users

WHAT: FAMIS and EIS will not be available

WHEN: December 6, 2014 from 12:00am (midnight) to 12:00pm (12 hours)

WHY: Department of Technology will be relocating the fiber optic cable due to the 4" Street Central Subway Dig

WHAT DEPARTMENTS SHOULD DO: Please do not use FAMIS and EIS on December 6, 2014 from 12:00am
(midnight) to 12:00pm.

[Note: This flash has been sent to the FAMIS Flash List, Finance Officers, FAACS Online, and Purchasing (ADPICS)
Users.

Please forward this message to all affected FAMIS users in your department. You can always check
http://sfcontroller.org/index.aspx?page=203 for the latest FAMIS flashes.]

If you have any questions, please call Jordan Cho at (415) 554-7591.

Please do not reply to this message. This is an automatically generated message sent out on behalf of the
Controller AOSD division.



